NOTICE

Applications are called for Reporters, Indian Law Reports, from

amongst the members of the Bar.

All desirous and willing to serve as Reporters of Indian Law
Reports (Punjab & Haryana Series) may send their complete biodata
along with latest photograph to the ILR Section by 11.02.2019. The
applications may be addressed to “The Registrar General, Punjab and
Haryana High Court Chandigarh”. Those who have already applied in
the year 2015 and in the year 2018 need not to apply again.
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